
     NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM

          City Council

             Friday, January 27, 2023

Badge Pinning Ceremony

Members of the City Council may be attending the Badge Pinning Ceremony

Friday, January 27, 2023, from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM 

The event will be held at the Public Safety Training Facility 5102 Swede LN Webb City, MO 64870

         A possible quorum of the City Council may attend this event.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council or a meeting of any of the Boards

or Commissions. No action will be taken at this event regarding any official city business.

         CERTIFICATION

I certify that the above Notice of a Possible Quorum was posted on the City Hall Bulletin Board of

the City of Joplin, 602 S. Main Street, Joplin MO 64801.  Posted this 20th day of January 2023 at 3:45 

PM.

Holly Nagy 
City Clerk




